
September Newsletter         Room 10

Dear Families,        

 I hope you all had a wonderful summer.  I enjoyed riding my bike down 
the greenbelt, boat camping at Lucky Peak, hiking in the hills and I spent lots of 
time with my family and friends.  I am ready to be back at work and super 
excited for a great year! 

 We will briefly talk about the planets and will quickly zoom in on Earth.  
We will learn what the Earth is made up of, that there are 7 continents and 5 
oceans and that people live all around the world.  The children will learn that 
living things are divided into two large groups; the plant kingdom and the animal 
kingdom.   

 We will practice and role model some basic practical life grace and 
courtesy lessons such as how to roll a work rug, push in a chair, how to get the 
teachers attention, wash hands, stand in line, sit at group and how to carry a tray.   

 We will read two books this month;  “All the Colors We Are" and 
“Smile”. 

 Your child may bring an item from home to share with the class at group 
time.  It may be anything they want as long as it stays in their cubby for the 
entire work day.  Share day will be Wednesday. 

 We will have new assistant this year, her name is Kendra.  She comes to 
us from the elementary team and I am excited to have her join our classroom.  
We also have two new students, welcome to our class Ezra and Aeris. 

       Ms. Judy  

Birthdays: Cheyenne Aug. 28th, Mako Sept. 10, Annabelle Sept. 14. 


Next week Library day will begin on Wednesday and Spanish will change to Mondays. 


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Please visit our website to view the school monthly calendar. Periodically the front 
office will add upcoming special days/events etc.  This month on Fridays will be “Fun 
Days”, wear a certain clothing item etc.  


Parent Orientation - Sept. 5th @ 5:00
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




